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Townsend, Erle

From: Rodney Sparkowich <rodneysparkowich@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 5:55 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Please dismiss the California style mandatory role regarding the requirements for zero emission vehicles over 

8500GVW. PARTICULARLY in the State of Maine,  where Winter storms cause power outages, and unlike sunny 

California,  these type of vehicles en mass are less productive and more burdensome than reliable vehicles we 

now have. Please listen and dismiss the regulatory overreach. 

 

Sincerely  

Rodney Sparkowich 

14 Ruckville Dr 

Arundel, ME 04046 

 

Sincerely,  

Rodney Sparkowich  

207.641.9410 


